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City of El Paso Invites Public to Ribbon 
Cutting for Lower Tom Lea Dog Park 

WHO: The City of El Paso 
WHAT: Ribbon-cutting Ceremony for Lower Tom Lea Dog Park 
WHEN: 6 p.m. Wednesday, April 23, 2025  
WHERE: Lower Tom Lea Park, 1203 E. Schuster Ave. 

The City of El Paso will host a ribbon-cutting ceremony to celebrate the completion 
of the Lower Tom Lea Dog Park project. 
Tom Lea Lower Park in West Central El Paso received a new dog park that 
included the following amenities and services:  

• Two fenced-in recreational areas for small and large dog activities 
• New benches, pet waste stations and fountains 
• Installation of new sod and irrigation system  

“Dog parks are a great place for your furry companions to participate in physical 
activities and social interaction,” said Pablo Caballero, Director of Parks and 
Recreation. “They provide an off-leash environment where dogs can safely 
socialize, play and run in order to increase their overall well-being and help reduce 
their stress.” 
Dog parks also help foster a sense of community by creating opportunities for 
residents to socialize and encouraging pet owners to stay active. This new dog 
park will complement and enhance the many dog-friendly spaces already available 
throughout the City. 
With an approximate budget of $465,000, this project reflects the City of El Paso’s 
ongoing commitment to enhancing the quality of life for residents, businesses, and 
visitors. 
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